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G E N E R A L (h E LE CTRICNUCLEAR ENERGY

PROJECTS DIVISION

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY,175 CURTNER AVE., SAN JOSE, CALIFORNIA 9s125

MC 682, (408) 925-5040 MFN 449-78

December 21, 1978

U. S. Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: H. R. Denton, Director

Gentlemen: I

SUBJECT: IN THE MATTER OF EXTENSION OF PRELIMINARY DESIGN APPROVAL
FOR THE GENERAL ELECTRIC STANDARD SAFETY ANALYSIS REPORT
(GESSAR), DOCKET NO. STN 50-447.

Reference: (1) Letter, to H. R. Denton from Glenn G. Sherwood,
November 30, 1978, same subject

This letter supplements the documentation forwarded to you for the PDA
extension matters (reference 1) and provides assessments to specific
items that were inadvertently evaluated to the wrong revision number,

i It is our understanding that this addition will complete the PDA
Extension Review Matters and qualify for the extension of the GESSAR
PDA's.

Sincerely, j
1
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H/ /\ N

Glenn G. Sherwood, Manager
Safety and Licensing Operation
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